

June 13, 2016

Steven McKinnon KINRON ASSOCIATES EVENT SERVICES MANAGEMENT Division of Kinron Community Event Planning Services Inc. President & CEO

Dear Mr. Steven McKinnon;

On behalf of the Delta Toronto East Hotel, I am delighted to extend our warmest greetings to everyone attending the 2nd Annual Scarborough Community Multicultural Festival.

This multicultural festival will help explore and appreciate cultural diversity through various featured activities and live performances. Such festivals underscore importance of bringing the community together thus enhancing community relationships & communal harmony.

Being part of a unique and diversified team at the Delta Toronto East, it gives us great pleasure and honour to be involved in this great cause.

We thank you for your continued hard work and wish you success in your endeavor of promoting multiculturalism in Scarborough!

Sincerely,

Shahzad Syed General Manager

Delta Toronto East Hotel

2035 Kennedy Road,

Toronto, ON M1T 3G2